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The Board of Trustees of the BMW Foundation Herbert Quandt has appointed Heike Schneeweis as a new member 
of the Foundation’s Board of Directors. 
 

Since January 1, 2024, the BMW Foundation Herbert Quandt has been led by a new leadership duo. Dr. Heba Aguib, 
Member of the Board of Directors since August 1, 2023, is looking forward to the collaboration and to developing the 
Foundation’s work together with Heike Schneeweis. 
 
Heike Schneeweis is Senior Vice President Human Resources Senior Executives at BMW Group.  

Dr. Nicolas Peter, Chairman of the Board of Trustees of the BMW Foundation Herbert Quandt, commented on the 
appointment, saying: "With her top-level business experience, Heike Schneeweis will contribute important insights and 
ideas for leading the BMW Foundation Herbert Quandt into the future.” 
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